From: Jessica Everingham

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Public consultation on Good medical practice
Date: Wednesday, 15 August 2018 6:25:31 AM

To whom it may concern,

I write with concerns about proposed changes to the code of practice regarding the
limitation of free speech for doctors. The code should not dictate what a doctor must
believe or say, and | disgree with the premise that there are 'generally accepted views'.
Topics like abortion and euthanasia are controversial precisely because there is no one
‘generally accepted view', and doctors, as people on the front line of the issues, should be
guaranteed their right to hold and opinion and talk about it.

Kind regards,
Jessica Everingham
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